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OCTOBER 26, 2024 

 

Superintendent David Vadiveloo 
NSBSD Board of Education Members 

North Slope Borough School District 

P.O. Box 169 

Utqiagvik, AK 99723 

D e a r  B o a r d  M e m b e r s ,  

I am requesting your consideration for the open seat F on the NSBSD Board of Education. I am a 

product of the NSBSD education system and proud BHS Whaler Alumni. I am interested in serving 

on the Board of Education for the one-year term because there are numerous areas affecting our 

district that need to be addressed. I feel that I can bring solutions and other perspectives into 

board discussions that can address the issues that face our district.  

With my experience at CIPM I had direct involvement in improving the facilities across the North 

Slope, I enjoyed working directly on getting the school facilities upgraded knowing that 

functioning facilities provided a safe environment for students. I am no longer in that role and 

would like to continue to serve our students in a policy making capacity with this opportunity.  

I have served the community of Utqiagvik and the villages of the North Slope in various capacities 

throughout my career experiences as well as in leadership roles both elected and appointed, and 

I appreciate the consideration of stepping into this role on the NSBSD Board of Education.  

 

Quyanaqpak, 

 

Bernadette A. Fischer 


